
Trails & Open Space Program

Superstition Night Hike
Saturday, November 4, 2023  

6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Deukmejian Wilderness Park 
3429 Markridge Road, Glendale, CA 91214

Saturday, November 4, 2023
6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

• This event is FREE, but you must RSVP to participate
• RSVP by visiting GlendaleCA.gov/Trails

Join our night hike as we explore superstitions and their origins. This is a family friendly hike
on moderately steep trails. Bring water and a flashlight. We have red covers for your flashlights.

For more information call (818) 548-3795
Para información en español, llame a (818) 548-2000
Հայերեն տեղեկությունների համար զանգահարել

հետևյալ հեռախոսահամարով (818) 548-2000

Reasonable accommodations
will be made upon request.
Please notify us within
72 hrs prior to event date. @MyGlendaleParks
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